
Wow, I cannot believe we are at the 
end of the school year! It has gone 
so quickly. 

 

The year started with uncertainty 
and that brought its own challenges 
… luckily, we were able to return to 
face-to-face events by Easter and 
finish the year on a high with the 
return of the Kea Summer Fete.  This 
was my highlight of the year, (always 
closely followed by the Wrapping 
Room). 

 

We have been delighted to fund so 
many school trips for the children, 
including Kea Church workshops, 
Royal Cornwall Show Ground visits, 
beach trips and lots more. We were 
also privileged to once again fund 
the year 6 leavers hoodies.  We think 
they all look amazing and we wish all 
our year 6 leavers the best of luck on 
their new journey beyond Kea 
School! 

Over the course of the year, we have 
given almost £6,200 directly to the 
school to pay for these trips, class 
resources and events to enrich our 
children’s educaƟonal experience.  
This is an incredible amount which 
could not happen without your help 
and support. When we couldn’t run 
face to face events and had to make 
do with virtual raffles you donated 
prizes, and bought Ɵckets and when 
we eventually could go back to live 

events you all turned up, supported 
and helped, and we are all very   
grateful for all this. 

 

This is turn leads me to another thank 
you, for my amazing KSF Team this 
year.  Each and every member has 
been so commiƩed to making our 
plans work. Even though not          
everybody gets involved with every 
event or meeƟng, everyone has been 
invaluable, and the way everyone 
pulled together for the Summer Fete 
was amazing! Thank you guys! We do 
however have lots of room for new 
faces in KSF so if you feel you could 
get involved, in a big or small way, 
send me a message or find me or a 
class rep in the playground to find out 
more. We would love to see you in 
September! 

 

I hope everyone has a great summer 
and the sun shines for you, whatever 
your plans may be. I look forward to 
seeing you all again in September for 
a new year of events and to welcome 
our new Year FoundaƟon children and 
their families to Kea School. 

 

Thank you to everyone. 

Jodie 

KSF Chair 
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Your support this term has been so 
amazing, so thank you to everyone 
who helped organise, aƩend and 
spend! 

We’ve made some amazing amounts 
of money 

Father’s Day wrapped giŌs raised 
£86.66 

Sports Day refreshments raised 
£283.33 

Our Jubilee non-uniform day raised 
£129.90 

Ice cream sales raised over £242 

 

And the extravaganza, the Kea Sum-
mer Fete raised over £4,259 — with 
£3,194.02 going to Kea School. 

 

We would like to thank all the    
companies that supported the event 
with sponsorship and donaƟons. 

 

 

Second-hand uniform this academic year has raised over £380. Not only does this money support Kea School, 
but also gives parents a great resource at such affordable prices. 

If you are having a clear out over the summer holidays and have logoed uniform you would like to donate 
please do drop us an email: keaschoolfriends@outlook.com you can also contact the Uniform Bunny on     
Facebook if you need to order any uniform 



Kea School Friends 

WOW WOW 
WOW 

£6,982.77 

Easter Bingo 

£511.39 

Mothering 

Sunday Daffodils 

£182.67 

Second-hand 
Uniform 

£380 

Sports Day 

£283.33 

Summer 
Fete 

£3194.02 

Bags2School 

£112 

Wrapping 
Room 

£537.04 

Christmas 
Cards 

£286.40 

Christmas 
Raffle 

£998 

Ice-cream 
sales 

£242 

Non-uniform 
days 

£497.92 


